
Thank You E-Mail
Dear [name(s)],

Thank you for participating in the group discussion on the technical assistance your REACH program has received from TACTIC providers, evaluation liaisons, and/or communication liaisons. We know that you are very busy and appreciate that you took the time to speak with us. CDC will use summarized findings from awardee group discussion to inform their TA strategy going forward. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact Tim LaPier, at tnl4@cdc.gov or (770) 488-5772.

Thank you again for taking time to participate in this group discussion. 

Sincerely,

Ashley Andrews

[contact information]
